
Further warning strikes in private health sector 
 Austria 

The vida and GPA-djp private service unions will be coordinating further warning 
strikes on 26 and 27 February to put pressure on the employers in the negotiations 
covering 125000 workers in private health and social care. This follows the sixth 
round of bargaining which ended again without a concrete proposal from the 
employers. The unions are determined to press on with their central demand of a 
35-hour week while maintaining pay and with an appropriate increase in staffing.
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